
 

 

Dear Town Residents,   
 

Happy October! There is so much happening 

and so much to do in the Town of North 

Hempstead. It’s a wonderful time to engage 
with the community and join some of the 

many events happening around town.  
 

October is an impactful month, when we 

celebrate Italian Heritage Month, and honor 
everything that our Italian citizens have 

contributed to our country throughout its 
history.  
 

We also celebrate Breast Cancer Awareness 
this month and remember to be proactive 

about our health, because early detection can 
save lives.  
 

Finally, October is Domestic Violence 

Awareness Month and an opportunity to bring 
hope and support to those suffering around as 

we strive to connect victims to help.  
 

Daylight Savings Time ends on October 27th, 
so set your clocks to “fall back” and enjoy an 

extra hour of sleep.  
 

Election Day is coming up on November 5th, so 

be prepared by familiarizing yourself with the 
candidates, making sure you are registered, 

and locating your polling place. Make your 
voice heard! 
 

The Vital Records office is open on weekdays 
from 9:00am to 4:15pm, with extended hours 

until 7:00pm on the first and third Wednesday 

of every month.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Ragini Srivastava  
Town Clerk 
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        October 2024             
    
 
 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
     
 
 

@TownClerkTONH 

Ragini Srivastava 

Town of North Hempstead 

Town Clerk’s Clipper 

www.bit.ly/TONHTCFacebook 
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Halloween is a lot of fun for kids, and 
we want everyone to enjoy the day 
safely. Please accompany very young 
children, wear reflective or brightly 
colored costumes if trick-or-treating 
after dark, visit neighborhoods you are 
familiar with, and opt to wear make-up 

instead of masks, which can reduce 
visibility as children cross streets.  
  

 

   The Town Clerk will be on the 
Project Independence Radio Show on 
December 6th at 11am. Save the date! 
Your most pressing questions will be 
answered by Ragini Srivastava, who 
will share information about ways her 
office can help serve you.  

   
 

Project Independence 

Halloween Safety 

 * Upcoming Events * 
 
 

Come join the Mineola Fall Harvest Festival on Saturday,  

October 19th from 12-6 at Mineola Memorial Park 
 

Halloween Senior Monster Bash! 

Friday October 18th 11am-2pm at Fuschillo Park 

and 

Friday October 25th 11am-2pm at Clinton G. Martin Park 
 

Thank You To Our Veterans Celebration 

North Hempstead Veterans from all branches of the military 

are invited to attend a free luncheon at Clinton G. Martin Park 

on Friday November 9th at 11am-2pm  

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Please come join us for a Diwali celebration!  
 

Diwali is a beautiful celebration of light, reminding us that even in the 
darkest times, hope and love can light the way. Let's celebrate the triumph 

of light over darkness together as a community, creating memories with 
friends and neighbors that shine like the brightest lamps! 

Come Celebrate! 


